
September 22, 2011

LETTER OF EXEMPTION NO.  0226.

Andrew H. Blonquist
Six Feathers Water Company
4886 E. Walker Circle
Heber City, UT  84032

Dear Mr. Blonquist,

The Public Service Commission of Utah has received a recommendation from the
Division of Public Utilities that Six Feathers Water Company should be issued a Certificate of
Exemption from regulation by the Public Service Commission.  This recommendation was made
and Letter of Exemption No. 0226 is issued to you based upon your responses to the
Questionnaire for New Water Systems.

You are under a continuing obligation to update your responses within 30 days of
any change.  Furthermore, you are advised that issuance of this letter does not alter the authority
of the Commission to inspect and audit Six Feathers Water Company to verify the validity of
your responses at any time.  You should understand that the letter is revocable at such time as
your responses are determined to be invalid.  Please refer to this letter number in any future
correspondence with either the Commission or the Division.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard                           
Commission Secretary
D#210305

JPO/tab

cc:  Bill Duncan- Division of Public Utilities
Shauna Benvegnu-Springer- Division of Public Utilities



Dennis Miller- Division of Public Utilities


